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October 2007 

Dear Colleagues, 

The Steering Board of the HFCC/ASBU together with VT Communications cordially invites you to 

attend the 5th Global Shortwave Co-ordination Conference in association with the ABU-HFC.   

The conference will be held at the Hilton Petaling Jaya hotel in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia from  

Monday 4th to Friday 8th February 2008.

Kuala Lumpur (KL to locals) is the capital city of Malaysia and is one of the country’s largest and 

most culturally diverse cities.  The heartbeat of Malaysia, KL has preserved the best of its cultural 

heritage and combined it with modern infrastructure offering a unique experience to visitors. 

Preliminary arrangements have been made to accommodate all conference delegates at the Hilton 

Petaling Jaya.  Conference delegates are required to arrange their own accommodation as soon 

as possible using the hotel reservation form provided at www.hfcc.org.  In addition, please  

email a copy of your hotel form (without credit card details) to the HFCC Secretariat at  

registration@hfcc.org

The conference fee is RM300 (Malaysian Ringgit), equivalent to 100 US Dollars, per delegate and 

this will be collected, in cash only, by VT Communications upon registration at the conference on 

Sunday 3rd and Monday, 4th Febuary 2008.

Please continue to check the HFCC website for updates on useful information as the conference 

draws closer. 

I look forward to seeing you in February. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Bryan Coombes 

Director, Broadcast 
VT Communications 


